
 

 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome to another school year at Bradway Primary School and 
an especially warm welcome to any families who have joined us 
recently, either as new starters in FS2 or to other classes across 
the school. It was lovely to see the children this week and to 
hear about their summers. 
 
The holidays were especially busy for two colleagues: 
congratulations to Mrs Beckingham who gave birth to a 
beautiful baby girl and to Mrs Kay (formerly Miss Campbell) who 
got married. 
 
Open Classroom 
On Wednesday we will be holding our Open Classroom event. This is an informal 
opportunity for you to come and meet the class teacher and to see the classroom - we hope 
you can join us straight after pick up. 
 
We will also be emailing out welcome packs next week which include key information 
relating to your child’s class, including PE days, key adults and topics. 
 
Uniform 
The children this week looked absolutely fantastic in their 
uniforms – thank you. We have however, even in a short week, 
had a lot of lost property collected. Recognising how expensive 
clothing can be, returning garments to their rightful owners is 
important, but this is so much easier when it is named. Please 
take a moment this weekend to make sure everything is 
named so we can return things more easily. 
 
If you are still in need of uniform, Age UK in Bradway have 
second hand pieces available. 
 
May I remind families that our PE uniform consists of a plain 
white or black T-shirt with the school jumper worn on top 
when required. Football tops and other heavily decorated or 
branded items are not permitted. 
 
Finally, with the weather being so changeable, please can children remember to bring a coat 
in. Our approach to play is to have the children outside even when it’s raining, though of 
course the downpour yesterday was a stretch too far for this! 
  



 

 
 

 
This is Me – Young Artists winner 
Huge congratulations to Delia in Y1DH who entered the ‘This is 
Me’ young artist competition last year…and won! Not only has 
she received a goody bag of art supplies, but her artwork is 
now on the front cover of the ‘This is Me’ book. A massive well 
done to Delia. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 

 
 

Free Come & Sing Choir Rehearsals - Y2 to Y14 
Love to sing? Whether you enjoy pop, musical theatre, classical, or simply want to try 
something new, we have a Sheffield Youth Choir for you! We are hosting two FREE Come 
and Sing rehearsals this September for all Sheffield Youth Choirs. 
 

Junior Voices – Years 2–5 

Dates: Tuesday 9 September & Tuesday 16 
September 
Time: 6:15pm – 7:15pm 
Location: All Saints Catholic High School 
Led by Sarah Carroll and Jonathan Lazell, 
this fun, inclusive choir is perfect for 
younger singers to learn songs, make 
friends, and enjoy music. 

Youth Voices – Years 6–9 

Dates: Tuesday 9 September & Tuesday 16 
September 
Time: 7:30pm – 8:30pm 
Location: All Saints Catholic High School 
Conducted by Eleanor Jarvis, this group 
sings everything from pop to classical and 
performs at well-known venues such as 
Sheffield Cathedral and Victoria Hall. 

 
For more information, visit: Free Come & Sing Choir Rehearsals - Y2 to Y14 | Sheffield Music Hub 
 

 

On the next page you will find the calendar of events for the term ahead. We are still 

finalising dates for the rest of the year but hope to have this ready to share next week. 

Subscribing to this calendar will ensure your diary is automatically updated as events 

change. 

 

Have a lovely weekend – see you on Monday! 

 

 

 
 

Mr Chris Thomas 

Headteacher 

 

 
 
 
  

https://www.sheffieldmusichub.org/sing-and-play/music-hub-junior-voices-allsaints
https://www.sheffieldmusichub.org/sing-and-play/youth-voices
https://www.sheffieldmusichub.org/news/free-come-sing-choir-rehearsals-y2-to-y14?utm_content=&utm_medium=email&utm_name=&utm_source=govdelivery&utm_term=


 

 
 

 

Autumn Term 1 
Wednesday 10th September 
3:30 – 4:30pm  
 

FS2 Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 

Parents invited 
 

Open classroom  
Parents are welcome to pop in to the classroom after 
school to meet the teacher and to see the learning 
environment. Since this is so early in the term, work will 
not be out on display. This is a great opportunity to 
discuss any settling in issues where necessary. 

Friday 10th October 
 

FS2 Y1 Y2 
 

FS2, Y1 & Y2 Trip to Music in the Round at the Crucible 
This will take place during the school day, details to 
follow 

Wednesday 15th October  
Thursday 16th October 
  
FS2  Y1  Y2  Y3  Y4  Y5  Y6  

Parents invited  
 

Parent consultations  
In person parent consultations will take place at school. 
Bookings will be made through the Arbor Parent App. We 
will email when we are ready to start taking bookings.   

Friday 17th October 
 

Y6 
 

Y6 Macbeth Performance 
The Young Shakespeare Company will be coming in to 
school for a Macbeth workshop with our Y6 students, 
details to follow 

Thursday 23rd October 
 

FS2 Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 
 

FOBPS Halloween Disco 
Details to follow 

Friday 24th October 
 

FS2 Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 
 

INSET Day – School closed 

 

You can subscribe to this calendar by scanning the QR code or following the link below. 

https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/9384f6de7e134aaf82646177c14
dca64@bradway.sheffield.sch.uk/f34671bf4a8844b9aeb7598cf7f8c48e164552
77492257569709/calendar.ics 
 

 

https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/9384f6de7e134aaf82646177c14dca64@bradway.sheffield.sch.uk/f34671bf4a8844b9aeb7598cf7f8c48e16455277492257569709/calendar.ics
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/9384f6de7e134aaf82646177c14dca64@bradway.sheffield.sch.uk/f34671bf4a8844b9aeb7598cf7f8c48e16455277492257569709/calendar.ics
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/9384f6de7e134aaf82646177c14dca64@bradway.sheffield.sch.uk/f34671bf4a8844b9aeb7598cf7f8c48e16455277492257569709/calendar.ics

